December 02, 2002

The protection of our facilities from the dangers of natural gas during an earthquake was
the first priority In our Earthquake Preparedness Plan. Vancouver Fire and Rescue chose the
Koso Valve over others because of Its reliabllity and ease of resstting. John O’Sullivan of
QuakeKoso did an exceilent job of coordinating the installation of the valves in all 19 of our
firenalls with little or no disruption to our operations.
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